
KA MAKANA ALI‘I 
MEDIA ADVISORY 

SEPTEMBER 12, 2018 

 
KA MAKANA ALI‘I SHOPPING CENTER REOPENS AFTER  

TROPICAL STORM OLIVIA 
 
WHO:  KA MAKANA ALI‘I  

91-5431 KAPOLEI PARKWAY 
KAPOLEI, HI 96707 

 
WHAT: We are pleased to announce Ka Makana Ali‘i will be reopening 

Wednesday, September 12 at 11:00 a.m. and will observe regular hours 
of operation remaining open until 9:00 p.m. Some stores and restaurants 
may choose to open earlier. For hours that may differ from Center hours, 
visit kamakanaalii.com and click on the "Events" tab, then click "Tropical 
Storm Olivia Special Store Hours." 

 
WHY:   Ka Makana Ali‘i will be reopening Wednesday, September 12 at 11:00 

a.m. and will observe regular operating hours for the remainder of the 
day. Due the threat of severe weather generated by Tropical Storm Olivia, 
Ka Makana Ali‘i had temporarily closed its doors at 7 p.m. Tuesday, 
September 11th and has been closed since. Local authorities and center 
management have determined the shopping center is once again safe for 
our associates and guests.   

 
WHEN: Ka Makana Ali‘i will be reopening Wednesday, September 12 at 11:00 

a.m. after a temporary closure due to Tropical Storm Olivia. Some tenants 
may choose to open earlier. 
 

CONTACT:  For more information, visit the website at www.kamakanaalii.com, follow 
the Center on social media @kamakanaalii or contact Jackie Smythe at 
Jackie.Smythe@Anthologygroup.com 

 
 
 
   


